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In response to requests received regarding the activation of certain courses that 

appear inactive in the Course Structure Diagram, clarification is required. With the 

recent change in regulations made necessary by the new Ministerial Decree 

1649/2024, the degree program has undergone a change in structure and a 

consequent change in the degree program code. Therefore, from a technical point 

of view, the second-year courses under the new code are not active if they are only 

present in the second year. For information about the course program, please select 

the academic year 24/25. The problem does not affect other courses, as they are 

also active in the first year and are carried over to the 2024/25 academic year 

cohort, which will be in its second year in 2025/26. 

 


